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Dear Chair and committee members, 
 
I am writing to oppose HB 2062. Although this bill purports, on its face, to be aimed at helping 
women and children, it is nothing more than a thinly veiled attempt to override the valid and 
legitimate vote of the people of Kansas to enshrine reproductive rights in this state. Creating a fetal 
personanhood law puts fetal "rights" above the health and rights of the pregnant woman. This bill 
could also impact the use of IVF, thereby preventing women who desperately want children from 
being able to have them. Please vote no on HB 2062 and its far reaching consequences. 
 
Regards, 
Molly Keppler  
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